
December 5, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Thomas Lavin 

Sacred Heart--Griffin High School 

1200 West Washington Street 

Springfield, IL 62702-4794 

 

Dear Mr. Lavin: 

 

Thank you for your letter of November 8, 1996. 

 

I have forwarded your letter and attachments relating to Albert Osborne (alias John Howard Bowen) 

to our Research and Analysis staff for review. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


